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THE REMINGTON GRoOUP INcC.

December 11, 2012

City of Markham
Clerk’s Department
101 Town Centre Blvd.
Markham, ON

L3R 9W3

Attention: Kimberly Kitteringham, City Clerk
Dear Ms. Kitteringham:
Re: Request for a Special Meeting of Council

Lifting of the Hold Provision - 170 and 180 Enterprise Boulevard (Buildings J and K)
City File: SC 11 117165

We are writing your office to respectfully request a special meeting of Council to remove the Hold
Provision By-law from the subject lands.

The by-law to remove the Hold is scheduled to be before Council on December 18, 2012, however we
have entered into a development charge prepayment agreement with the Region of York requiring us to
have a Building Permit for these lands no later than December 17, 2012.

Given the above, there is extreme urgency on our part to have the Hold Provision lifted through a
special meeting of Council this week so that we may continue working towards issuance of the Building

Permit on or before December 17, 2012.

We greatly appreciate your time in considering our request and we are available anytime should you
require anything further.

Sincerely,
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Randy Peddlgrew
" Senior Vice- Pre51dent/

Copy to: "‘Mayor a,nﬂ Members of Council
\ e
JimBaird, Commissioner of Planning
Andy Taylor, Chief Administrative Officer
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